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Creating the Power to Make Change




Tuesday, August 16, 2016
Dear Third Grade Community Members,
	I hope you are enjoying your summer as much as I am, and I hope that you have had time to read, relax, and have fun! Although I am sad to see summer quickly coming to an end, I am excited to think about all of the adventures that lie ahead of us this year in third grade! As third graders we can look forward to exploring ideas about how every individual in the community has the power to impact positive change and how perspective impacts us all!
	The following is a list of materials that will be shared for the adventures that lie ahead:
· A box of 12 (or more) crayons
· Two boxes of number 2 pencils (preferably Ticonderoga® pencils)
· Three packages of glue sticks
· Three (or more) pads of 3”X3” Post It notes
· One (or more) packages of white 3”X5” index cards (ruled or not ruled)
· One (or more) packages of white 4”x6” index cards (ruled or not ruled)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A minimum of 6 chisel tip, dry erase markers
· A homework folder with at least two pickets (a multi pocket expanding folder is ideal for students developing organizational skills)
· One or more boxes of tissues
· Two or more rolls of paper towels
· Two or more containers of GREEN WORKS® cleaning wipes or spray
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 203-857-0306 x121 or via email at elichtenstein@sbscharter.org.
 Remember that school beings at 9:00am on Wednesday, August 31, 2016 
									See you soon,
									Mrs. Lichtenstein
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